
 
 

June 11, 2017 
 
Greetings ECMS Parents and Students, 
 

 

East Cary Middle School Nikia Davis, Principal

EOG Testing: We will continue with our EOG testing for all track 2,3, and 4 students on Monday, June 19-29.  Parents please sign 
up to serve as a volunteer proctor if you have not already done so for this week.  
 

EOG Dates Proctors Needed: Track 2, 3, 4: June 19 – 29 
 
Rising 6th Grade IMP Academy for Parent/Students: On Saturday, June 10, we received over 125 families for our IMP 
transition academy for our new students and parents.  A huge thank you is extended to Mrs. Ellis and Mrs. Ray-Nobles for their 
leadership with this program and our PTA volunteers who assisted throughout the entire day  

  ECMS Pops Band Concert: Parents thank you for coming out to support our Band students under Mr. Branam’s direction, 
during their EOY program on Thursday evening. 

 

Happening @ ECMS this week: 
Wednesday~6/14: IMPS Wonder Wednesday 
Thursday~6/15: Coding Club 
 
 

We appreciate your continued support of our staff and students at ECMS as we continue to REMIXX learning and 
teaching for the students at East Cary Middle School. 

 
Please reference our website for additional information on the meetings and events occurring on our campus each week, follow 

us on Twitter @eastcarymiddle. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns that you would like to report. 

 

Make it a Positive Week and Go IMPS! 

 
East Cary Middle School…. where we are Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders! 


